

Business School

Campus Box 165 P.O. Box 173364 Denver, CO 80217-3364

business.ucdenver.edu

March 8, 2013

Mr. Derek Van Schaik

Westminster, CO 80234

Dear Mr. Van Schaik:

Congratulations, you have been accepted into the Master of Science in Finance and Risk Management program at the Business School at the University of Colorado Denver, Graduate Programs for the Summer 2013 semester. Admission to our programs is competitive and requires high potential for success in graduate school as measured by your academic background, admissions test scores and professional experience. Your acceptance indicates that we believe you have such potential.

The Business School offers a high quality program that is accredited by the Association to Advance Collegiate Schools of Business (AACSB International). AACSB International has the most rigorous standards and is the most prestigious accrediting association of business schools in the United States. The University of Colorado Denver is one of only two AACSB International accredited programs located in Denver. We believe that the quality assured by the combination of AACSB International and our balanced approach to excellence in both teaching and research will provide you with an outstanding educational experience.

To confirm your participation in the program, please respond to the Statement of Intent email, if you have not already done so. Information regarding the registration process will be sent to you in the next several weeks by the Office of Admissions. If after three weeks you have not received this information, please feel free to contact them at 303-556-2704 or admissions@ucdenver.edu. Please note that you will be able to activate your email adress and student portal two weeks before registration begins. The Office of Admissions will email you once you are able to activate these.

As a newly admitted graduate student, I'm sure you have a variety of questions relating to your degree plan and course registration. Please look for an email from our advising staff within the next several weeks with this important information.

Congratulations on your acceptance!

Sincerely,

Shelly Townley

Director of Graduate Admissions